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It is essential that there should be a Pack of Hounds to flush Foxes. To
reduce this to a small number of Hounds simply would not work.

Hunting and Foxhounds are a serious part of the Equine Economy.
Without this Horses, Horse Shows, Racing etc would suffer badly.

As a minimum therefore the existing Act should be kept in place. Ideally
it would be better if it was revoked to the original format.

Mary Ramsay
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